
535 Route 38 East, Suite 355 
Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08002 
 
T: 856.382.7170 
F: 201.236.1607 

P:\Warren_Equities\Bel_Air_MD_Drake_Petro\Correspondence_2013\workplan_change_letter.docx 

Sent via Email and Federal Express 
August 26, 2013 
 
Ms. Susan Bull 
Maryland Department of the Environment 
Oil Control Program 
1800 Washington Boulevard 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230      144514.007 
 
Subject: Work Plan Scope Change 

MDE Case No. 2011-0112-HA and 2013-0007-HA 
Bel Air Xtra Fuels Station  
2476 East Churchville Road, Bel Air, Harford County, Maryland 

 
Dear Ms. Bull:  

I would like to confirm the changes that were discussed last week in the field to the 
Maryland Department of Environment (MDE) approved scope of work that is being 
performed at the Bel Air Xtra Fuels Site (MDE Case No. 11-0112HA). The work is being 
performed in accordance with the Well Installation Work Plan, Additional Activities 
April 12, 2013 approved by the MDE on June 4, 2013.  During an onsite meeting with 
MDE on Monday, August 19, 2013, Jeannette DeBartolomeo of the MDE and Jen 
Maciejewski (the Brown & Caldwell geologist onsite) reviewed the locations of the 
proposed monitoring well sets and discussed the safety concerns with the installation of 
the nested monitoring well set proposed for the north side of Churchville Road. There is 
an overhead high voltage electrical line along the north shoulder of Churchville Road, 
and a Baltimore Gas & Electric (BGE) gas main that was marked out and confirmed by a 
BGE representative onsite (see figure attached). Due to these safety concerns, it was 
decided that only monitoring well MW-16 couplet on the south side of Churchville Road 
should be installed at this time.  

Please confirm that MDE approves of the installation of the monitoring well couplet 
MW-16 only at this time. 

Please call or email me with any questions.  My direct line is 856-330-9406 and my cell 
is 302-545-4902. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Brown and Caldwell 

 
Carolyn Roth 
Project Manager 
 
cc: Jeannette DeBartolomeo, MDE (via certified mail and email) 

Andrew Miller, MDE (via certified mail and email) 
Eric Harvey, Drake Petroleum Company, Inc. (via email) 
Michele A. Alabiso, Drake Petroleum Company, Inc. (via email) 
Jeff Walker, Drake Petroleum Company, Inc. (via email) 

 



Bel Air, MD; Nested Monitoring Well Phase. 2350 E Churchville Rd, Bel Air, MD   
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MW­16

High voltage electrical lines overhead

BGE Gas Main

Two possible locations for 
monitoring well set. Neither location is 
ideal due to overhead electrical, and
gas main underground safety concerns
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